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 This week, HCS Services, Inc. began construction on the wooden boardwalk that 

will lead to the pedestrian bridge. The boardwalk will be made of pressure-

treated wood, and measure 144 feet from end to end.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Oxford Historical Cemetery Foundation contracted 

with Scarborough Tree Service to remove seven trees from 

the cemetery. The trees had root systems that were 

causing damage to existing headstones.  


